November 9, 2022

European Fencing Capital

Information Letter no. 30-2022

Dear Member Federation,

I am honored to inform you that In order to appreciate cities that have contributed to the promotion of fencing, the EFC Executive Committee decided to award every year the title of "European Fencing Capital".

Considering that next year two particularly important Events which will be held in Krakow, European Games/Senior European Championships and the Congress of the European Fencing Confederation, the Confederation has decided that the first nomination will be given to the city of Krakow.

Jacek Slupski Secretary General